
The National Judicial College  
PRIVACY POLICY 
 
What information do we receive?  
 
We receive information when you register for a course, subscribe to our newsletter or 
eCasts, make a donation, or are referred by one of our participants. 
 
For instance, when registering on our site, you may be asked to enter your: name, email 
address, mailing address or phone number.  
 
How do we use your information?  
 
This information may be used to:  
 
Personalize your experience – help us to better respond to your individual needs; 
 
Improve our website – enhance our offerings based on the feedback we receive from 
you; 
 
Improve customer service – help us to more effectively respond to your customer 
service requests and support needs; 
 
Process transactions – deliver the purchased product or service requested. 
 
Send periodic emails – in addition to sending you information and updates pertaining to 
your order, you will receive occasional College news, updates, program service 
information, or requests to participate in a voluntary survey or focus group on a 
program, initiative, important justice issue, etc. 
Note: If at any time you would like to unsubscribe from receiving future emails, 
we include detailed unsubscribe instructions at the bottom of each email. 
 
Do we disclose any information to outside parties?  
 
We do not sell, trade, or otherwise transfer to outside parties your identifiable personal 
information. Trusted third parties who assist us in operating our website, conducting our 
business, or provide service to you have access to this information, so long as those 
parties agree to keep this information confidential. We may release your information 
when appropriate to comply with the law, enforce our site policies, or protect ours or 
others rights, property, or safety. 
 
 
 
 
 



Third party links  
 
Occasionally, we may let other entities or websites display third party products or 
services on our website. These third party sites have separate and independent privacy 
policies. We therefore have no responsibility or liability for the content and activities of 
these linked sites. Nonetheless, we seek to protect the integrity of our site and welcome 
any feedback about these sites. 
 
Childrens Online Privacy Protection Act Compliance  
 
We comply with the requirements of COPPA (Childrens Online Privacy Protection Act) 
and do not collect any information from anyone under 13 years of age. Our website, 
products and services are all directed to people who are at least 13 years old or older. 
 
Your Consent  
 
By using our site, you consent to this privacy policy. 
 
Changes to our Privacy Policy  
 
If we decide to change our privacy policy, we will post those changes on this page, 
and/or update the Privacy Policy modification date below.  
 
This policy was last modified on 1/17/2013. 
 
Contacting Us  
 
If there are any questions regarding this privacy policy you may contact us using the 
information below.  
 
www.judges.org 
Judicial College Building/MS 358, Reno, NV 89557 
Reno, NV 89557 
USA 
info@judges.org 
(800) 25-JUDGE 
	
  


